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Good day, 

Relative to the conduct of the National Conference on Plant Conservation to be held on 26-28 July 2023 at the
Eastwood Richmonde Hotel in Quezon City, we would like to follow up the confirmation of attendance of the following
protected areas:
- Mt. Calavite Wildlife Sanctuary
- Mt. Guiting-Guiting Natural Park
- Puerto Princesa Subterranean River National Park 

Should the PASUs of the aforesaid PAs be unable to attend, a representative can attend as a participant on their behalf. 

Kindly accomplish the form which can be accessed through the below link and fill-out the details of your confirmed
participant. 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1lXLAmY52djzoM97qyCFllQIi_-I2MKdGvt1uO5y44s0/edit?usp=sharing

We would appreciate receiving your inputs as soon as possible. 
Thank you very much. 

Best regards, 
BMB Secretariat

Wildlife Resources Division
Biodiversity Management Bureau (BMB)
Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR)
North Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines 
Tel. No.: (02) 8-925-8946 / 8-925-8952

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1lXLAmY52djzoM97qyCFllQIi_-I2MKdGvt1uO5y44s0/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.google.com/maps/search/North+Avenue,+Diliman,+Quezon+City,%C2%A0Philippines?entry=gmail&source=g

